
Circular (N0. 25) for the year 2014 regarding updating email and mobile phone 

data through self-service within Bayanati system 

 

To all federal government ministries and entities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources extends its greetings 

wishing you all the success in your endeavors. 

With great pleasure the Authority would like to inform you that from now on any 

employee who has a user name for self-service within Bayanati system can carry 

out updating for email and mobile phone data directly through Bayanati system. A 

notification regarding the changes updated would be sent to human resources 

department of the concerned employee for notification purposes. In case of need 

for technical support, please contact the contact information provided below.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Issued on 13 April 2014  

Dr. Abdulrahman Al Awar  

Director-General 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

For Technical support please contact: Telephon : 600525524;  

Email:  bayanati@fahr.gove.ae 
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